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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Christmas Lunch 

On Tuesday 14th December, the whole school enjoyed Christmas Lunch together. Nikki and her team in the kitchen served a deli-

cious lunch for the children and adults in school. Our thanks to Caterlink and our kitchen staff for their hard work and commit-

ment. The children really enjoyed their lunch. Nikki offers a great lunch spread, usually including several savoury options, filled 

baguettes, fresh salads and more. Why not encourage your child to try school lunches in the New Year?  

Christmas Collection — Centrepoint 

This year we will be collecting for the charity Centrepoint. This charity supports homeless young people throughout the year so 

they can find accommodation and access the support they need.  You can donate on ParentPay. Thank you, as ever for your sup-

port and generosity.  

Wider Opps Concert and End of Term 

The final event in the school calendar is the Wider Opportunities Music Assembly on the morning of Friday 17th December at 

9.45am. Only one parent/carer of Choir, Rockband, and Sycamore and Chestnut are invited to this event and will be admitted. 

Please wear a face covering when entering school. These measures are in place as part of our risk assessment and are intended 

to protect everyone at this time. Please email Pam if you would like to attend: admin@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. 

Christmas Post Box 
 
We have a post box in the main school entrance. Children can write cards to their friends and teachers and post these each 
morning. Children from Cedar class will sort and deliver the cards each afternoon and deliver them to classes.  
 

End of Term 
 
The term ends for the children at 1pm on Friday 17th December. The children will have their lunch and then you should collect 
them from their normal gate. The spring term begins on Wednesday 5th January 2022 at the normal time. Breakfast Club will run 
on that day from 8am. 

 
Supervising Dogs 
 
It is great to see so many dogs with families at the beginning and the end of the day. Can I just remind everyone to supervise 
their pets closely, particularly as some children are very nervous around animals. Many thanks.  
 

And finally… 
 
Huge thanks to all parents and carers who donated prizes, collected items from local businesses and to Charlotte Pelzer in partic-
ular for organizing the raffle. Please liaise with Charlotte direct if you won a prize. Her email is: friendsofkts@gmail.com. 
 
Wishing you all a safe and healthy Christmas, whether your family are celebrating or not.  
 
Best wishes, 
James Humphries - Headteacher 



Over the Christmas period families can access the following 
sources of additional support: 

Contact Camden on 020 7974 4444 option 9 for any immedi-
ate or emergency needs relating to food/income/self-isolation 
or Covid related issues. 

The Children and Families Contact Service is a multi-agency 
team that incorporates the Multi-agency Safeguarding Hub 
(MASH) team and the First Stop Early Help team. 
Phone: 020 7974 3317  

Email: LBCMASHadmin@camden.gov.uk  

Out of office hours (after 5pm, weekends and bank holidays): 
020 7974 4444 

If you are worried a child or young person is at risk of, or has 
suffered significant harm, please contact the Children and 
Families Contact service. In cases of an emergency and im-
mediate response, always contact the police on 999. 




